
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers,  

In the summer term, the Year 5’s topic will be ‘All about Space’. We have, this year, 

managed to secure a place on the very popular sleepover event held at the National 

Space Centre in Leicester. This is a very exciting opportunity for the children to 

immerse themselves in their learning as part of this topic. It also gives this year 

group the experience of staying away from home for the night, which is something 

they were unable to do in Year 4 due to covid.  

In order to confirm booking numbers, we are sending out this expression of interest 

letter to find out how many children would like to attend this event. 

It involves the children spending the night at The National Space Centre whereby 

they will participate in activities such as: 

• Team building games 

•  Interactive workshops 

•  A gallery trail 

• Tour of the Night Sky Planetarium Show 

• Astronaut Planetarium Show 

 

We have booked a provisional date of Friday 1st July for this trip. After spending the 

night at the centre, the children will return home on Saturday 2nd July at 

approximately 10am. The cost of attending this trip will be £38 which includes an 

evening meal before leaving school, a breakfast bag in the morning, all activities and 

transport to and from the centre. Those children in receipt of pupil premium funding 

will be entitled to a reduced price of £19. Payment does not need to be made until 

April but we wanted to give advance warning of the cost.  

If you are interested in your child attending this event, then please complete an 

expression of interest form on sims pay before Monday 8th November. Please be 

aware that if we do not get enough interest in this event then it will not be able to go 

ahead.  

If you have any questions, then please feel free to contact me on: 

t_brown@manorpark.coventry.sch.uk  

Kind regards, 

Mrs Brown (Upper Phase Leader) 
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